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Board of Directors     District 4 Membership 
Alger Delta Cooperative Electric Association 

426 N 9th Street  

Gladstone, MI  49837 

 

December 19, 2022 

 

Dear Member: 
 

Alger Delta Cooperative Electric Association is seeking qualified persons to serve an unexpired 

term as Director in District 4 (Cedar River/Palestine). The unexpired term runs through June 

2024.  This vacancy is the result of Director Dave Prestin resigning from the Alger Delta board 

of directors. 

 

To qualify, a person must be a member of the cooperative or the representative of a non-

natural member; must take electric service within the district; must be at least 18 years old; 

and cannot be employed by or have a financial interest in a business that competes with the 

cooperative, or a business selling energy, supplies, services, or equipment to the cooperative. 

 

Board members are responsible for overseeing the Cooperative, including in the areas of 

strategic planning, exercising fiduciary responsibility, and setting policy. Directors are 

expected to attend the regular board meetings on the third Wednesday of each month at the 

Cooperative’s headquarters in Gladstone, MI. For more information visit our website 

at www.algerdelta.com or call Board President Mike Lawless at 906-494-2080. 

 

To be considered, please submit a Letter of Interest to Alger Delta Electric Cooperative via 

mail: 426 N. 9th Street – Gladstone, MI 49837 or email:  admin@algerdelta.com. Please write 

“District 4” in the subject line if emailing. The Letter of Interest should state your interest and 

qualifications to serve and provide a brief bio or resume. 

 

Letters must be submitted by 4 PM (ET), January 17th, 2023, Letters of Interest will be 

reviewed by the board which will select candidates to interview. Selected candidates will be 

notified for time of interview.  Interviews will take place at the office of Alger Delta, which is 

located at 926 N 9th St, Gladstone, MI. The board will make their selection following the 

interview process. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Alger Delta Cooperative Board of Directors 

http://www.algerdelta.com/
mailto:admin@algerdelta.com

